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My name is Margot Kelly from West Linn and I am writing regarding HB2025.  As a 

resident of Oregon and a citizen of the United States, we elect officials to office to 

represent us.  That's what a constitutional republic is.  With that said, I cannot 

imagine why anyone would vote for representatives to raise our taxes.  This bill goes 

way too far and we Oregonians are fed-up with the high cost of living you are all 

imposing on us!  Vote NO on HB2025! 

 

Margot Kelly 

Former West Linn Planning Commissioner  


